
From: Los Angeles County District Attorney's Office <info@da.lacounty.gov>
Subject: RE: [External] Reporting a Serious Crime of Consumer Fraud within LA County Jurisdiction

Date: April 4, 2024 at 00:48
To: Vincent Le Corre 

Good Morning,

Please be advised that all crimes must be reported to the police for a proper investigation Absent such an 
investigation and a criminal finding, this office is unable to act. Please report the crime to the appropriate law 
enforcement agency in the jurisdiction where the crime occurred. Thank you.

Los Angeles County District Attorney's Office

-----Original Message-----
From: Vincent Le Corre 
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2024 6:00 AM
To: Los Angeles County District Attorney's Office <info@da.lacounty.gov>
Subject: [External]Reporting a Serious Crime of Consumer Fraud within LA County Jurisdiction

[You don't often get email from @gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing to report a serious matter involving consumer fraud, with some of the entities involved located 
within the jurisdiction of the Los Angeles County District Attorney's Office. This issue is of considerable 
concern, and I believe it warrants immediate attention due to its potential impact on consumers and the 
broader community.

Unfortunately, I am currently residing in Beijing, China, which precludes me from presenting this matter to 
your office in person. However, I am fully prepared to provide all necessary information and cooperate with 
your investigation to the fullest extent possible. I can also provide a valid form of identification upon request to 
verify my identity.

Given the international nature of my current residence and the complexities involved in this case, I kindly 
request the contact information, name and email address, of an investigator who specializes in consumer 
fraud cases and money laundering. Furthermore, the case involves minors since children, among other 
people, were targeted by the frauds. I am eager to share detailed information about these frauds, including 
the entities involved and any evidence that may assist in your investigation.

Thank you very much for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response and am hopeful 
that we can work together to address this serious issue.

Sincerely,

Vincent Le Corre
CAUTION: This email originated outside of the County (lacounty.gov domain). Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and expect the message.
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